Bill Jones
Founder and Executive Director Southeastern Trust for Parks and Land


Mr. Bill Jones,

I am writing on behalf of the Barrow County FFA programs requesting a tract of land on Hwy 53 known as the Adamson Nature Preserve 1. The Barrow County Board of Education fully understands and accepts the deed restrictions and is fully supportive of the donation of land to the FFA.
The Barrow County FFA programs will use the land for agricultural education purposes. They plan to use the tract for expansion of student agricultural projects, such as raising livestock and honeybees. The forests on the land will be used to train students about the forestry industry and practice for the FFA Forestry Competition. The FFA Advisors from each school will partner together to create an environment of learning and leadership through the use of the property. The property is a perfect outdoor classroom venue and would be greatly beneficial to the students in Barrow County Agricultural Education programs.
We appreciate the opportunity to expand the Barrow County Agricultural Education programs. With the donation of the land, our students will continue to learn about agriculture and the importance of land and soil conservation.
